
Questionnaire

2nd Stage Consultation
Lucas Close, Queenborough



Please read through the leaflet before answering this question and 
return it to Swale Borough Council using the pre-paid envelope 
supplied.

Question: Do you support the proposal to move the 
Queenborough Town Council boundary north, from Moat 
Way to Brielle Way (A249), so that Lucas Close becomes 
part of the Queenborough Town Council area?

Please make a cross in the box of your choice.

If you would like to give a reason for your answer, or make any 
comments, please write it in the box below (if you need more 
space, continue on a separate sheet of paper and enclose with 
questionnaire).

YES NO
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Please return your completed questionnaire to Electoral 
Services at Swale Borough Council by 16 September 2022, 
using the pre-paid envelope supplied (no stamp required). 


